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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Design Overlay Zone Amendments,
Recommended Draft 

As a resident of Arbor Lodge, I am in full support of the proposed amendment (number 7), to the
design overlay requiring ground floor retail. This neighborhood needs more walkability and
requiring new construction to set aside that space is important for the long term vibrancy of the
neighborhood. 
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